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E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk 
Twitter Page:

@gtownprimary           

	
	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH

TS6 7JA

TEL:  (01642) 455278

TEXT ONLY: 07470950154





12th July 2019
Dear Parents and Carers
I would like to take this opportunity to ask all parents to refrain from using unacceptable language in the playground, as unfortunately we have received complaints regarding parents swearing when bringing children to and from school. 

 
Can I take this opportunity to remind parents that using inappropriate language is not permitted on school grounds and I ask all parents to think about the language they use when on and around the school grounds. 

Thank you for your understanding 

Yours sincerely
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